
Reverend Kevin Maloney, Pastor          �

Deacon Anthony Paratore�

Deacon Robert Connelly 

Saturday�Vigil   4:00pm at St. Patrick and St. Brigid�

� � � �  5:15pm at St. Charles�

� � � �  �

Sunday,  � �  8am at St. Patrick and St. Brigid�

� � �         10:30am  at St. Charles�

� � � � � �

Monday, �       8am at St. St. Patrick and St. Brigid� �

� �

Tuesday, � � 8am at St. Charles�

Wednesday,  � 8am at St. Patrick and St. Brigid�

�

Thursday, � � 8am at St. Charles�

�

 Father Kevin will hear confessions on the first Saturday 

of the month from 3:15�4pm at St. Patrick and St. 

Brigid’s Church�

�

St. Charles�St. Ann  �

Monday� Friday    9am to 3:00 pm�

315�468�1803�

Fax Number  487�6312�

4461 Onondaga Blvd. Syracuse, NY   13219�

www.stcharles�stanns.com�

Email  stcharles.stanns@gmail.com�

�

Faith Formation  �

315�468�1803 or 315�475�2185�

315�468�1803 for K�8�

sguglielmi@syrdio.org for grades 9�10�

mosullivan@syrdio.org for grades K�8�

�

St. Patrick and St. Brigid  �

Monday�Friday    9am to 2:00pm�

315�475�2185�

216 N. Lowell Ave. Syracuse, NY  13204�

www.stpatricksandstbrigids.org�

Email  stpatssyr@syrdio.org�

                          THE LINKED PARISHES OF          

ST. CHARLES– ST. ANN AND ST. PATRICK AND ST. BRIGID 

March 26, 2023 

Stations of the Cross are offered Fridays throughout Lent 

at 5:15pm at St. Charles (except for Good Friday) 

        Please join us! 

Our Holy Week Schedule 

Palm Sunday, April 2; Regular Mass Schedule 

Monday, April 3;  “Leave the Lights On” 4-6pm at 

 St. Patrick and St. Brigid 

Holy Thursday, April 6; Mass of the Lord’s Supper         

7pm at St. Charles 

The church will remain open until 10pm for Adoration 

Good Friday April 7; 2pm at St. Patrick and St. Brigid 

Holy Saturday   April 8; Easter Egg Hunt at St. Ann’s  10am 

Holy Saturday   April 8th;   Easter Vigil 8pm at St. Patrick 

and St. Brigid 

Easter Sunday, April 9th   

   9am Mass at St. Patrick and St. Brigid    

     10:30am at St. Charles. 



PLEASE PRAY FOR THOSE SERVING IN OUR MILITARY �

Matthew Locke, Andrew Ayres, Joseph Perry, Packy Guy,  Andy Bryant, 

Joseph Coppo, Owen Alberts, Dave Saxton, David Kaminski,  Michael 

Pizzari, Ryan Alberts, Seth Hatcher, John Rozyczko, John Rozyczko, II�

Donna Adams, Mary Aigeltinger, Sarah Albright, Phil Allen,   Teresa 

Barndollar, Edward Bargelski, Tom Baumann,  Phyllis Behan, Ralph 

Bellinger, Joseph Bertalli, Jane Benson,  Msgr. Larry Bordonaro, Eileen 

Boutin, Briana, Cristen Brophy, Jennifer C., Deb Carey,  Guisseppe C., 

Patrick Cassidy, Sophia Grace Castrilli, Joseph Castrilli, Larry Chalk, 

Anna Ciccarelli,  Christopher Clemons, Infant Sloane Clucas,  Denise 

Corcoran, Loretta Corcoran, Mary Courcy, Abby Cronin, John Danaher, 

Bill Darmody, Sally Daughton, Pat DeNeve,  Jim DiPaola, Moe 

Donohue, Michael Dowe, Helen Driscoll, John Drury, George Dubosh, 

Ken Eckert,  Stever Effler, Kay Ellis, Sally Ennis, Karl Esmark, Dan 

Fahey, Carol Ficarra, Shawn Garland, Gabby, Teresa Gelormini, Anne 

Gerega,  George Ginnopolus, Michael Goodyear,  Carol Grayson,  Bill 

Gunter, Chris H., Doug Hague, Jack Halpin, Dylan Patrick Healy,  Da-

vid Hill,  Timmy Hogan, Kara Horvatch, Cathy Hubert, Jim Hunt, Holli 

Johnson, Chris Jones, Judy,  Connor Karlovitz, Joe Kane, Tommy 

Kearney,   Angelo Kelly, Dorothy Kenyon, Christine Kleberg, Ted Ko-

cienski, Kathy Kotz, John Krell,  Christine LaPage, Siobhan Leonard,  

Hal Lockwood, Jeffrey MacCollumm, Mary Marcellus, Eli Marposon, 

Margaret Marposon,  Virginia Martens, Sister Maureen Mastine, Ron 

Metzger, Antonette Milazzo, Kathleen Missert, Rosemary Monticello, 

Beverly Morgan, John Morse, Dr. James Andrew Mosey, Mike and Leah 

Nosowski,  Michele Dubois Payne,  Bob Pray, Edward Purcell,  Angela  

Ranalli,  Bill Rezak, Marcia Rhinehardt, Patsy Rogge,  Lois Roy, Frank 

Sacco, Josephine Saccone,  David Sauer, Sister Mary Ellen Shirtz, Dan 

Schmidt, Karen Schmidt, Kimberly Schoemann, Paul W. and Janet Se-

ville, Pat Sheehan, Tom Skutt,  Annette Sitnik, Laurie Smiley,   James 

Spinoso, Jr., Catherine Spinoso,    Donna Stepien, Mike and Gerri Stro-

jnowski, Mark Sunderman, Mary Lynn T.,  Paul Talbot, Norma Taylor, 

Brandon Thomas,   Makenna Grace Turner,  Mary Jo Weinheimer,  Car-

mella White, John P. White,  Rich Worden, Msgr. Robert Yeazel�

 �

�

Please pray for the sick of our Parishes�

T�� �����	 
���
��
 �� S�. C�����
�S�. A�� ��	 S�. P������ ��	 S�. B����	�

Heavenly Father, through the Sacred Heart of your Son, Jesus, we pray for 

our brethren with serious medical problems and for those among us who 

suffer from age-related disabilities.   Amen. 

�

�

�

�

MONDAY, March 27;  MASS AT ST.�

PATRICK’S ********�

Reading:  Dn13:19,15�17�30,33�62/Jn8:1�11 �

SP 8am   Dominic Riccardi by Theresa Riccardi and 

Sue Bova�

� � � Court Hathaway by Bennett Family�

� � � � � � � � �

TUESDAY; March 28;  MASS AT ST.�

CHARLES�

Reading:  Nm21:4�9/Jn8:21�30�

SC 8am   John Marchant by T.J. and Samantha Gaines�

�

� �     �     �    �

WED.,  March 29;  MASS AT ST. PATRICK’S�

Reading:  Dn3:14�20,91�92,95/Jn8:31�42�

SP 8am    Charlie Kiggins by Michael F. Quinn�

� � � Joseph and Andy McNamara by Judy�

� �     � � �

THURSDAY, MARCH 30; MASS AT ST.�

CHARLES�

Reading:  Gn17:3�9/Jn8:51�59�

SC 8am   � Parishioners�

�

� �       �� �

SATURDAY, APRIL 1; �

Reading:  Ez37:21�28/Jn11:45�56�

SP 4pm  � Dave Jacuk by Mary Ann Ellis    � �

� � � David Burns by Steve and Chris Sapka� �

�

SC 5:15pm   John Upwood by Upwood Family�

� � �     � �

� � �

�    � � � � � � �

SUNDAY, APRIL 2;  PALM SUNDAY�

Reading:  Mt21:1�11/Is50:4�7/Phil2:6�11/Mt26:14�27:66�

SP  8am  � John Dunn by Michael F. Quinn�

� � � John Ryan by Friends of the Family�

�

SC 10:30am   �Carmen Bordonaro, Sr. by Antoinette 

Bordonaro�� � � � � � � � � � �

� � � � � � � � � �

� � �       �   �

� � � � � � � � �

� �      �� � � � � � �

� � � �

Prayer Requests�

�

 Would you like us to pray for your intentions?  

Prayer requests can be emailed to Sister Eileen 

McGrath at   emcgrath128@gmail.com.  Your requests go 

directly to the Blessed and Broken Prayer Group who will 

pray for your intention.  All prayer requests are held in con-

fidence and are known only to the prayer intercessors.   �

   �

“Do not worry about anything, but in everything  by prayer 

and supplication with thanksgiving let your requests be 

made known to God.”� � � � � � � �

� Philippians  4:6�



 

Lord,  

Help me to always pray to have eyes that see the best in 

people, A heart that forgives the worst, a mind that for-

gets the bad, and a soul that never loses faith in God or 

my fellow man.   

Amen  

 

 

 

A Family Perspective  

 

 

Our Families can become wrapped up  

chasing things we perceive will make us happy. Jesus’ 

words to Lazarus, He says to us: “Come out” from what 

entombs you. In this fifth week of Lent “untie” yourself 

and be free from unnecessary possessions.  

 by Bud Ozar  

 

�

All you who are dealing with the loss of any kind 

are invited to join us for an experience of “Moving 

through Grief” with Sally Manahan at Christ the 

King Retreat House on Friday, March 31, 10 am � 

3 pm.� Learning about the various aspects of 

grief, resilience, and the experience of others is a 

way to move through your own loss.� Will include 

a teaching about grief, some reflection time, op-

tional sharing.� It matters not how long ago your 

loss was, if it is still felt in the present, 

come.��Offering:� $30 includes lunch� .  

Respect Life 

Since the draft opinion overturning Roe vs. Wade was leaked in May 

2022, Catholic Vote has tracked 78 attacks against pregnancy 

resource centers and offices of pro-life organizations.  These have 

included fire bombings, bricks through windows and other property 

destructions, threatening graffiti, keying of employees’ cars, nails 

scattered in parking lots and other acts of violence.  Pregnancy 

resource centers have had to spend precious dollars on extra 

security.  To date, there have been no arrests.  This is not because of 

a lack of effort by local law enforcement, it is because they need 

federal help to fight a nationwide wave of violence.  

Bishop Ludden’s annual sweepstakes 

benefits our school and celebrates 

over 60 years of faith filled 

academic excellence.. 

For more information:  Leave a 

message at 315-263-4804 or email 

luddensweepstakes@gmail.com 

Each ticket is $100. and the prizes are:  1st prize  50,000. 

Second prize:  $20,000.  

3rd prize:   $7,500. 

5 prizes of     $1,000. 

15 prizes of          $500. 

2000 tickets to be sold.  Drawing will start with the 23rd prize and 

work back to the 1st prize of $50,000.   



 St. Patrick and St. Brigid Food Pantry— Thank you for your generosity throughout the year.  Your gifts of time, food and financial support allows 

us to continue to offer nourishment to those in need.    Thank you for your continuous support.    

 

 

 

Eucharistic  Ministers 

Saturday , April 1    4pm  Michael Goodnough  

         Miles Bottrill 

         Delores Bottrill 

 

Sunday, April 2     8am  Michael Goodnough 

         Joanne Bataglia 

         Mary Doherty 

 

Lectors 

 

Saturday, April 1    4pm  Beth Parkinson 

         Mary Beth O’Meara 

          

Sunday, April 2    8am  Nick Masterpole  

         John Corbett 

Altar Servers 

Saturday, April 1    4pm  Anna Hayes  

         Sam Taylor 

                Patrick Boyle 

 

Sunday, April 2    8am  Michael and Matt Conover 

         Jackie Van Slyke  

���������	
���������
������ � � � � �����

����������	
������
����������������������������

�� � � � �

Thank you for your continued generosity!�

� � � � � � � � � �

�

Planning Your Will 

Please remember St. Patrick and St. Brigid or St. Charles-St. Ann’s 

A bequest is a wonderful way to express gratitude to God for a lifetime of 

blessings!  The gift that you give establishes a lasting legacy of love for 

others by helping the Church to continue our Catholic heritage through its 

many ministries. 

Please note:  Leaving money to the parish in your will is not assessed and 

100% goes to the parish.  

Children’s Choir at St. Patrick and St. Brigid 

Thank you to all our singing angels that participated in our Christmas 

Eve choir.  You all were beyond terrific!  So proud of you all! 

St. Patrick and St. Brigid’s Church will continue our children’s choir 

through spring, and welcome all children ages 5-18 to participate.  The 

following schedule includes rehearsals and Easter Sunday Mass and 

continues through June 3rd 

All rehearsals will take place from 7-8pm in the choir loft at St. 

Patrick and St. Brigid’s. and are as follows: 

March 22nd rehearsal 

March 29th rehearsal 

April 5th  rehearsal 

April 9th  Easter Sunday Mass 9am (arrive at 8am) 

April 24th rehearsal 

May 10th  rehearsal 

May 13th  singing at the 4pm Saturday Mass 

May 31st  rehearsal 

June 3rd  singing  at 4pm Saturday Mass 

A million thanks to all!  Please feel free to reach out to me with any 

questions and if your child is interested in our Children’s Choir 

Best, 

Stephanie DeVito 

315-420-9323      

sjdevito06@gmail.com    



Holy Hour of Mercy 

The Rosary will be recited after morning Masses during 

the week.  Consider staying and praying the rosary for 

peace.  

The Blessed and Broken Prayer Group that meets on Thursday nights 

at 6pm at St. Ann’s has resumed. All are most welcome.  The hour is 

spent praying for others in an easy going and prayer centered spirit.  

If you feel called to join us please do!  You may enter through the 

school door at the front of the building.  We hope you will consider 

joining us for this most worthwhile ministry.  Everyone needs 

prayer—now more than ever.          

    Blessings, Sister Eileen 

****The Tuesday Prayer Group has resumed meeting 

Tuesdays  at St. Ann’s,  3pm***************We will 

meet in the teacher’s lounge in the school. 

The first Thursday Holy Hour has resumed.  6:30pm at St. 

Charles Church.   Holy Hour will be the first Thursday of 

each month.  

Stations of the Cross on Fridays during Lent.  5:15pm at 

St. Charles. 

Spring has sprung! Come join us for a fun, relaxing night out.  

Bring a team or join one.   

All are welcome! 

April 14– 6PM 

St. Ann’s Media Room 

Please park and enter from behind the school.   

 

$5. FEE COVERS SNACKS, BEVERAGES AND PRIZES! 

The Syracuse Ancient Order of Hibernians Com-

modore John Barry Division is seeking new Mem-

bers to join the largest Irish Catholic Organization 

in the World.��

The AOH is active in our communities promoting 

Irish Culture and Heritage, honoring our motto of 

Friendship, Unity, and Christian Charity. Find out 

more about who we are and how to become a 

member of the men’s AOH by visiting our website 

at www.syraoh. com. or by calling parishioner�and 

AOH member Mike Roche�315�439�1193. For la-

dies interested in joining the 

LAOH please contact�

 Maureen Fogarty  �

 at� (315) 478�1096.� Christ the King Retreat House is hosting a family event for Spring 

Break.  On April 5 at 11 am we will welcome families to enjoy a magic 

show performed by Paul Jackman.   

Cookies and juice will be served and animal balloons will be provided. 

Come and enjoy this family fun-filled event.  Offering is $20 per family. 

Registration is required by calling 315-446-2680 or registering on our 

website at www.ctkretreat.com.  Students must be accompanied by an 

adult.  

Save the�Date!!!�April 12th  �

 6:30�7:30  Hayden Hall 

Program:�  10 Warning Signs of Alzheimer's � a 

program designed for those who want to learn 

more about the warning signs of Alzheimer's and 

other dementias and to be informed about what is 

normal aging and what is not. 

 

 



St. Charles�St. Ann�

2022�2023 FISCAL YEAR COLLECTION REPORT�

                                                �

March�

� � � � � � Actual� � � Budget�     donation�

Collections YTD         308,552.00�    310,335.00�

�

March 5� � �  �  6,783.00      � 6,945.00�

March 12� � �  �  4,638.00� � 6,945.00�

March 19� � � �  5,076.00 � � 6,945.00�

March 26� � �  � � � � � 6,945.00�

� � � �  � � �

Online for March�  �  6,247.00 � � 8,850.00�

�

Collections YTD     �   331,296 .00       346,965.00�

�

Bills Paid this week: � � � � � � �

Payroll� � � � � � � � � � �     4,264.56�

Diocese of Syracuse                                                13,676.82�

National Grid                                                            1,998.40�

T.L. Wall Accounting                                                  412.50�

Catholic Sun                                                                 206.00�

Morgan Rubbish Removal                                           177.18�

� � � � � � � �

� �    Thank you for your continued generosity!�

 

Eucharistic Ministers     

Saturday; April 1  5:15pm   Kathy Hicks, Al Fuller  

      

Sunday;   April 2  10:30am   Michele Jewett, Mary Beth Roach

   

              

             

Bishop Ludden Minister:   Jim Root 

        

Lector 

Saturday; April 1          5:15pm  Kathy Gilheney 

  

Sunday;    April 2  10:30am  Kelly McCann 

 For the month of March candles have been lit 

                      In loving memory of Phil and Ida Corso 

                                by Kathy and Denny 

A Message from Bishop Douglas Lucia �

“We return to the SRC Arena this year with great 

confidence that we can again fill the space with a 

thousand men.  When we journey together we truly 

have strength in numbers. God has something 

special in store for this year’s conference.  Cardinal 

Timothy Dolan, Michael McGlinn, and Gus Lloyd 

will inspire and motivate you on March 25th - the 

Feast of the Annunciation. Like the Blessed Mother, 

each of you will be filled with the Holy Spirit and 

Empowered to do His will. Register now and invite 

others to join you. I look forward to praying with 

you at IGNITE 2023.” 

St. Charles– St. Ann Food Pantry:       

For our little ones…. Candy, sidewalk chalk, small toys, coloring books, crayons, bubbles, baskets, easter 

grass….anything Easter! 

Most needed items paper products, paper towels, tissues, toilet paper  thank you! 

Calling new Altar Servers:  We would like to have more altar servers 

at each of our weekend Masses at St. Charles-St Ann’s so we are 

inviting more youth to join this wonderful ministry.  As we have said so 

many times, it is always a privilege and an honor to serve at the altar 

and we are very grateful that so may of you do this with such 

dedication and devotion.  Please contact me if you are interested and 

we will set up the training sessions.    Anyone who has made his/her 

First Communion is more than welcome to serve beginning in third 

and or fourth grade and to serve right up to until graduating from 

high school.  Please contact me at 315-468-2283 if you are interested 

in serving.     ~ Deacon Tony 

God’s Blessings,   Dc. Tony 
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MAKE MORE POSSIBLE.
solvaybank.com

MEMBER FDIC

ALL FORMS OF  
INSURANCE
Nick Masterpole 
 Carl Masterpole 

 315-473-9622
1524 W Fayette Street, Syracuse, NY 13204

Fax 315-473-9623

Tindall Funeral Home Inc.
1921 W. Genesee St.

315-468-5521
Family Owned & Operated
www.TindallFH.com

2718 James Street
Syracuse, NY 13206

Phone: 315-463-0621
Fax: 315-463-7703

e-mail: karl@lutzmonuments.com
www.lutzmonuments.com

Commercial & Residential
Sales • Service • Installation

315-437-7194
www.cooneyair.com

2516 LODI STREET
SYRACUSE, NY 13208

5298 So. Terry Road, Suite #3, Syracuse, NY 13219
Gerald F. Danaher, DDS

General Dentistry
Phone: 315-468-3327 • Fax: 315-468-3144

Continued cheerfulness
is a sign of wisdom.

Slainte!

THE BLARNEY
STONE INN
314 Avery Avenue

Syracuse, NY 13204
(315) 487-9675

www.grafelectric.netwww.grafelectric.net

315-387-9988315-387-9988
Email: Email: cgraf@grafelectric.netcgraf@grafelectric.net

QUALITY ELECTRICAL SERVICEQUALITY ELECTRICAL SERVICE

COMPETITIVE PRICESCOMPETITIVE PRICES

PARISHIONERPARISHIONER

Quality Service Since 1987Quality Service Since 1987

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!

CONTACT ME  
Douglas Shaller

dshaller@4LPi.com  
(800) 477-4574 x6458
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Edward J. Ryan 
& Son

Funeral Home
 Chad M. Ryan,
Jillian A. Ryan

3180 Bellevue Avenue
Syracuse, NY

(315) 468–3443

Parishioner Owned  
& Operated

315-488-0921
1841 W FAYETTE STREET  

SYRACUSE, NY 13204

315-468-5108
nina.purhenn@brookdale.com

Now an all-inclusive community

BROOKDALE
BELLEVUE
Assisted Living  
and Alzheimer’s  
& Dementia Care

351 Main Street, Phoenix  
315-695-3376

9562 Main Street, Brewerton  
315-676-2333

5425 W. Genesee Street, Camillus  
315-468-0616

www.sweetwoodsmem.com

Since 1949

488-3164
104 Myron Road

www.samraoflorist.com
In Your Community for Over 60 Years

Phone   468-1512
2001 Milton Avenue Solvay, New York 13209

Air Conditioning • Brake-Electrical Cooling
NYS Safety Inspection • Goodyear Tires

Emission Service

GARCIA’S
AUTOMOTIVE

SERVICE

2208 W. Genesee Street
Syracuse

204 W. Seneca Street
Manlius

(315) 468-6281

5431 W. Genesee St.
Camillus, New York 13031

(315) 487-2412
www.BuranichFH.com


